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We have been practicing for the play, making things for the classrooms and around school and generally having a very Christmassy time.
Comments from the children about nativity:
“I found it fun to sing in front of such a big audience. We were a bit scared at first, but felt more confident as it went on.”
“I was nervous, but I’m glad I did it.”
“Even though I am in Year 6, I would love to do it again.”
“There was a lot of people there, and everyone was nervous. But as soon as we started, everyone helped each other”
“I felt very happy on stage in front of my mom.”
“I felt nervous at the start, but felt very happy at the end, because I could see all my friends and family in the audience.”
“I felt good being on the stage with everyone looking at me!”
[bookmark: _GoBack]“The dancing was amazing. The whole thing was brilliant. It was excellent to take part and amazing seeing everyone doing the sign language”


This Weeks Headlines
Christmas Nativity – Thanks to parents, friends and families for their support – the Church looked lovely and it was great to see it packed to the rafters.

Thanks to our wonderful staff who put in the time, dedication and care to ensure that everyone of our children who was present on the day took a full part. Particular thanks to Alice Endicott for taking the lead.

Above all though, thanks to your wonderful children who showed bravery, teamwork and dedication to producing such a lovely event.



Other News
Charges for Breakfast Club – We will be asking for a charge of 50p per child per session for breakfast club from January. This will need to be paid in cash, in advance to Sharon in the office.

Residential – Much more information to follow, including cost, but, for Teyr and Peswara classes we have booked Porthpean Camp for 2 nights and 3 days from 17th to 19th July 2024.

Have a wonderful Christmas and a very Happy New Year. See you in 2024. Look after yourselves, your friends and family and any one else you can help.




Down on the Farm
Thanks very much to our very loyal, very caring and very hardworking volunteers (families of Ailla, Phoenix and Amiirah) who will be coming in to look after the animals over the holiday. Special mention also to Chris Summerfield who, as always, will be popping in every 2 or 3 days to oversee and is also caring for the guinea pigs at home.
Please do see Chris S or myself if you would like to help or volunteer in any way.
Dates for your diary
04/01/24 – Children return
19/01/24 – World Religion Day
22/01/24 – Safer Internet Day
24/01/24 – Hygge Day 3
02/02/24 – Farm / Outdoor Learning Day 3
05/02/24 – Week of Parents Evenings
09/02/24 – Children break up for half term
19/02/24 – Children return from half term
05/03/24 – St Piran’s Day
07/03/24 – World Book Day
28/03/24 – Children break up for Easter
29/03/24 – Bank Holiday
15/04/24 – Children return
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